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BATHGATE WEST NURSERY SCHOOL

63 MILLBURN ROAD

BATHGATE

West Lothian



EH48 2AF

Tel: 01506 652004

e-mail: wlbathgatewest.ns@westlothian.org.uk

Acting Head Teacher: Mrs Lesley Coutts Miglis
Dear Parents/Carers,
We hope everyone had a lovely holiday weekend and are gearing up for the sunny summer weather. Our final nursery term is under way.  It is a very exciting term with lots going on as our older children prepare for school.
Outdoor Play
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Please dress your child appropriate to the weather as we intend to go out as often as possible.  Please also remember to apply sun cream on warm days, before the start of nursery.  As we encourage the children to become more independent, we would appreciate if you could avoid shoes with laces.

Thank you for your continued support, and should you have any concerns, please don’t hesitate to speak to a member of staff.
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Rag Bag Collection

Soon you will receive a white bag to take part in our Rag Bag collection. Please fill the bag with good quality clean clothing, belts, bags and paired shoes. We will start to collect bags in the week beginning 4th June until the 8th June, pick up is the 11th June.
Money
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Please can any money coming in to nursery be in an envelope with your child’s name on it and the amount.  As with most schools now we are aiming to be cashless and unable to give change, to aid this please can money be the correct amount.
Sway
Our current context for learning within nursery is Planting and Growing, this was following the fairy-tale Jack and The Beanstalk.  Please follow the QR code and have a look at what we have been learning all about!
Many Thanks,

The Nursery Team
Dates for the Diary
	Date
	Time
	Event

	Mon, 7th May
	MAY BANK HOLIDAY

	Tues, 8th May
	INSET DAY – children not in nursery

	Wed, 9th May
	Nursery resumes for all children

	Mon, 28th May 
	6pm
	Parent Info Evening for children granted places in Balbardie PS (Session 2018-2019) 

	Either Tues 29th or Thurs 31st May 
	Pupil visits for children granted places in Balbardie PS (Session 2018-2019).  Information and invitations will be issued to clarify each child’s dates.

	
	

	Sat, 2nd June
	
	Bathgate Procession

	Mon, 4th June
	HOLIDAY

	Wed 6th and Thurs 7th June
	Pupil visits for children granted places in Balbardie PS (Session 2018-2019).  Information and invitations will be issued to clarify timings etc.

	Thurs 14th  June
	All sessions
	Pre-school reports issued

	Mon, 18th June
	All sessions
	Sports Day

	Mon, 25th June
	All sessions
	Pre-school Moving On Ceremonies

	Thurs, 28th
	All sessions
	Summer Party

	Fri, 29th June
	
	Balbardie School Church service at the High Church

Last day of term!


